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Boeing Center Director News 
Last week saw the COATC saw Boeing’s long-time Center Director, 
Bob Weideman, retire and this week sees a new Center Director 
Mike Emmelhainz, welcomed.  OnTheBase.com has them coming 
and going. 

GO TO:   http://www.onthebase.com/column and 
http://onthebase.com/cgi-bin/news.pl   

Building 4 Demo Paint Schemes Up 
Two new paint schemes have been painted on the east side of 
Building 4 as a demonstration project leading up to the real 
thing—a paint project for this Summer.  The projects report 
includes a chance for visitors to vote for their preference. 

GO TO:   http://onthebase.com/project/index.shtml#poll   

Voinovich Reflects on 10-Years 
When he was Governor, U.S. Senator George Voinovich had a 
major role to play in saving the jobs and regional impact of the 
base.  In an interview with Base Radio, he reflects on 10 years 
since Privatization-in-Place. 

GO TO:   http://onthebase.com/radio  

 


